
 
 
          

 

The Polish Ecological Club,  Green European Foundation, Green Institute and Coalition Clean Baltic  would like to invite 

you to participate in 

The debate on the future of Common Agriculture Policy beyond 2013 

which will take place 

in Warsaw on 30th November 2011 

place: Conference Center RONDO 1, street: Rondo ONZ 1,  five minutes walk from central railway station 
 

The event will discuss pros and cons of the new CAP legislative proposal and aim at the elaboration of a common 

position statement of Polish environmental and social NGOs, which will be presented to Polish institutions, the 

European Parliament and the European Commission. This debate is a continuation of  the conference on the CAP and 

agricultural policies organized by the Green Institute  in March 2011, when we met for the first time and elaborated the 

common position statement of nearly 30 Polish organizations. Such a strong voice has reached the European 

Commission, Polish institutions and commissioner Lewandowski. Our position statement was referred to  in specialised 

international media. 

Now we would like again to take up the discussion with you! 

The debate will be moderated by Dorota Metera – Member of the Council of the Green Institute, member of the Council 

for Organic Agriculture, advisory body for the Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Development, since 2009 she is 

representing Polish member organizations in the Board of IFOAM EU Group. 

The preliminary programme 

9.30 Registration of the participants 

10.00 – 10.15 Welcome and introduction 

10.15 – 10.40 

Preliminary evaluation of the most important assumptions of the EU Common Agriculture Policy 

proposal beyond 2013,  

Waldemar Guba, Deputy Director of the Department of the European Union and International 

Cooperation in the Polish Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Development 

10.40 – 11.05 
Opinions of European Parliament political parties fractions of the new CAP legislative proposals 

Janusz Wojciechowski, Member of the European Parliament 

11.05 – 11.25 

Communication from the Civil Society to the European Union Institutions on the future Agricultural and 

Rural Policy 

Andrzej Nowakowski, Advisor on agriculture and rural development of  the Greens/EFA group in the 

European Parliament, member of Agriculture and Rural Convention 2020 



 
 
          

11.25 – 11.45 coffee break 

11.50 – 12.10 
Further legislative proposals of CAP needed for the reduction of influence of agriculture on Baltic See – 

Anna Marzec, WWF 

12.10 – 12.30 
Coherence of the CAP and Water Framework Directive for Good Water Status to minimize Baltic Sea 

Euthrophication – Faustine Defossez, EEB 

12.30 – 12.50 
Ecological Recycling Agriculture – could this be supported by the CAP? 

Moa Larsson-Sundgren, BERAS IMPLEMENTATION project 

12.50 – 14.00 Lunch break 

Part II 

The future CAP related to  sustainable rural development 

Open discussion with the audience on the common position on the future of CAP beyond 2013 

14.00 – 16.00 

14.00 – 16.00 

Debate preceded by short presentations: 

Marek Jobda –     Agri-environmental programmes and Natura 2000 in CAP future,  

Polish Society for Birds Protection 

Danuta Pilarska – Support for organic farming in new CAP,  

EKOLAND- Organic Farmers Asociation 

 

Please confirm your participation in the debate till 25th November by filling-in the registration form which 

you can find here 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dHRVNU9TVExnR2R2QW5uQXEzcE1Vdmc6MQ  

After the registration additional background documents will be sent to you by email. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

In case of any questions please contact directly with: 

 Green Institute, jakub.grabiec@zielonyinstytyt.pl 

 Polish Ecological Club,  biuro@pkegliwice.pl   

 

Event organised with the financial support of the European Parliament to the Green European 

Foundation. The European Parliament is not responsible for the content of the project. 
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